HENRY W. B. HOWARD,
Publication Office,
Room 21, No. 177 Montague St.,
Brooklyn City Safe Deposit Co. Building,
BROOKLYN, N. Y.

Sept.3,1894.

Dear Mrs. Tourgee:-

I must write very briefly, as
I am running to catch a mail, and will put
this into the office at the same time.

Henry J. Raymond, the editor, was once Lieut-Governor of New York, and was familiarly known among his intimates as the Governor. I find in a medical directory of 1890, "Dr. Aimee Raymond, 239 E. 12th.-st." I do not doubt that a letter sent to this address will ultimately reach her. In the directory of that date I do not find the name of Schroeber at all. But I will try and find a directory of a later date, which will very likely give me the name. Meanwhile the address I send may be of service.

Faithfully yours,

NW 3 Howard